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Hello,

I understand that I am able to provide bullet points only for detail of what I will be
saying next Monday at the hearing which I provide below. 

Therefore, I will be talking about the following issues:

1. The disruption caused by horizontal drilling to Southsea Leisure Park and beach
users (and potentially any construction work at Fraser Range) while it is taking
place to bring the cable ashore.
2. The lack of clarity as to whether the drilling will originate on dry land or under
the sea and the lack of detail as to what the drilling rig will look like and the impact
it will have on the local environment (including the extracted material).
3. The impact of a majority of the car park being taken out of action at Fort
Cumberland Road for the duration of the construction of the cable.
4. The lack of possible mitigation for both the occupation of the car park during the
construction and permanent  loss of part of the car park in perpetuity due to
structures being constructed.
5. The detrimental impact of the construction of structures in Fort Cumberland
Road car park. 
6. The severe impact of the disruption of the Henderson Road/Ferry Road/Fort
Cumberland Road junction on amenity to the whole of the area of Eastney to the
east of this point, including public transport and emergency services access,
general ingress/egress for residents and the Sense Plus learning disability day
service adjacent to the junction. 

Could I also ask if you could confirm what time you will be calling me to speak next
Monday.

Regards,

Matthew

Cllr Matthew Winnington
Liberal Democrat
Eastney and Craneswater
Cabinet Member for Health, Wellbeing & Social Care
Portsmouth City Council
Working Hard All Year Round 

Matthew Winnington and/or the Portsmouth Liberal Democrats and its elected representatives may contact you using the address, 
phone number/s and email address details given - some of these contacts may be automated. If you would prefer not to be 
contacted, please contact me.

On Friday, 20 November 2020, 11:03:36 GMT, Aquind Interconnector



<aquind@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> wrote:

Dear Sir/ Madam 

The Planning Act 2008, Section 89, and The Infrastructure Planning (Examination
Procedure) Rules 2010, Rule 8(3)

 

Application by AQUIND Limited for an Order Granting Development Consent for
the AQUIND Interconnector Project

 

Your reference: 20025223
 
Please find below a link to the Examining Authority’s Rule 8(3) letter, giving
details of the changes to the Examination Timetable and providing a
corrected list of persons that have become Interested Parties:
 
http://infrastructure.planninginspectorate.gov.uk/document/EN020022-
002910
 
If this links does not open automatically, please cut and paste it into your
browser. Alternatively, they have been published to the ‘documents’ tab on
the project page of our website:

https://infrastructure.planninginspectorate.gov.uk/projects/south-east/aquind-
interconnector/?ipcsection=docs.

Yours faithfully

AQUIND Interconnector Case Team
National Infrastructure Planning
The Planning Inspectorate

Temple Quay House

2 The Square

Bristol

BS1 6PN

Helpline: 0303 444 5000

Email: aquind@planninginspectorate.gov.uk

 

Web: infrastructure.planninginspectorate.gov.uk (National Infrastructure Planning)

Twitter: @PINSgov

 

Please note that the contents of this email and any attachments are privileged and/or confidential and






